
Welcome All, 

In this section of the website, I will keep you updated on recent developments here in the school. I 

hope this website will give you a small flavour of the rich holistic education that is experienced by 

our students and all that we offer here in Presentation, Wexford. 

A very warm welcome to all of our 150 first year students who begin their educational journey with 

us here in Presentation Secondary School, Wexford. We also welcome many new transfer students 

who have joined us here in the school. We all hope that you have many happy years here with us all. 

Well done to the Leaving Cert Class & Junior Cert Class of 2019 on their excellent results in their 

recent state exams. I would like to wish our Leaving Cert Class of 2019 every best wish as they go the 

many different pathways that they have chosen. 

At our school, we pride ourselves on the strong relationships that exist between our enthusiastic 

students, supportive parents/guardians along with the professionalism and dedication of our staff to 

ensure a holistic education for all our students. We encourage our students to actively participate in 

all areas of school life to help them achieve their full potential. In doing so we strive to create a 

caring and supportive environment where all students are known, valued and respected. 

We have a proud tradition of academic excellence, & I would like to take the opportunity to remind 

parents and students, of the vast amount of extra-curricular activities that are available here in 

Presentation Wexford, from camogie, Gaelic Football, Basketball, Equestrian, Couch to 5K, 

Badminton, Soccer, Debating, Athletics, Deep-green, Games Club, Choir, Green Schools, Library Club 

& the Feminist Society there is something for everyone on offer. I would encourage all students to 

try at least one of the many activities offered to our students by the wonderful staff of the school. 

Can I remind Parents/Guardians & students that student entrance to the school is by the Grogan’s 

Road entrance only. If you are dropping your daughter into the school grounds, for any reason, can I 

ask that you please be mindful of speed limits. In addition, all students must be collected when going 

home for appointments etc. 

As Principal here in Presentation Secondary School, my door is always open to staff, parents and 

students and I am looking forward to working with all members of our school community in a 

challenging and positive environment, always upholding the values on which we were founded. 

 

William Ryan 
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